Feb 11,1936

Mr Genchi Kato Meiji-Japan Society Tokyo, Japan.

Dear Mr Kato:

It was very kind indeed of you to send us the book on Kurozumi Sect of Shinto with it's interesting intruduction by you. This will be a very useful book for our Museum Library.

The bibliographies of the different chapters add considerably to the interest of the book and make it's scholarship appreciable to the foreign student.

At the present time our Museum Library, which includes art books, has about 3560 books on Japan and China. I am slowly but continuously increasing the collection.

is giving a course of lectures at the University. These lectures are well attended. He is much liked and loved by everyone who comes in contact with him.

Hoping that all is going well with you and Mrs Kato.

Very sincerely yours,

Gertrude Bass Warner

Feb 11,1936

Mr Genchi Kato Meiji-Japan Society Tokyo, Japan.

Dear Mr Kato:

It was very kind indeed of you to send us
the book on Kurozumi Sect of Shinto with it's interesting introduction by you. This will be a very useful
book for our Museum Library.

The bibliographies of the different chapters add considerably to the interest of the book and make it's scholarship appreciable to the foreign student.

At the present time our Museum Library, which includes art books, has about 3500 books on Japan and China. I am slowly but continuously increasing the collection.

Mr Jiro Harada has a study in the Museum and is giving a course of lectures at the University. These lectures are well attended. He is much liked and loved by everyone who comes in contact with him.

Hoping that all is going well with you and

Very sincerely yours,

Gertrude Bass Warner